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1095-B



1095-B and MAGI Apple Health

The 1095-B link in Washington Healthplanfinder is now live! 

Washington Apple Health (Medicaid) recipients can now access 

their 2020 and older 1095-B tax forms from their Washington 

Healthplanfinder dashboard.

An account is needed to access the 1095-B form online. Accounts 

can be created at any time by visiting wahealthplanfinder.org.

Visit hca.wa.gov/1095-B for more information. 

http://www.wahealthplanfinder.org/
http://www.hca.wa.gov/1095-B


1095-B and Non-MAGI Apple Health

Individuals who are aged, blind, disabled or receiving long-
term services and supports can request their 1095-B by:

• Using the Apple Health Contact us webform.

o Visit fortress.wa.gov/hca/p1contactus

o Select 1095-B from drop-down menu

• Calling the Medical Assistance Customer Service Center 
(MACSC) at 1-800-562-3022.

https://fortress.wa.gov/hca/p1contactus/Client_WebForm
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COFA Islander programs 

The Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021 included a 
provision to restore Washington Apple Health (Medicaid) to 
individuals from the Republic of Palau, the Republic of the 
Marshall Islands and the Federated States of Micronesia.  

The Health Care Authority is working with its state and federal 
partners to implement this momentous change and will share 
more information in the coming months.



COFA Islander programs

Sign up for GovDelivery to have the most up-to-date information 

on the Apple Health transition and other COFA Islander Programs 

at public.govdelivery.com/accounts/WAHCA/subscriber/new.

If a Special Enrollment Period is needed, please contact us at 

COFAQuestions@hca.wa.gov. 

For more information visit: hca.wa.gov/COFA

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/WAHCA/subscriber/new
mailto:COFAQuestions@hca.wa.gov
http://www.hca.wa.gov/COFA


Total enrolled

COFA Islander Health Care COFA Islander Dental Care

1967 971

Total enrolled as of 2/1/2021
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Public Health Emergency

The Public Health Emergency (PHE) has been extended through April 

20, 2021 however, there is a likelihood of the PHE being extended 

through the rest of 2021. 

States will be notified 60 days prior to the termination of the PHE. 

HCA, the Health Benefit Exchange (HBE) and the Department of 

Social and Health Services (DSHS) are coordinating to support a 

smooth transition from extended Medicaid coverage to other health 

care options. 

View HCA’s COVID-19 information page at hca.wa.gov/coronavirus.

https://www.hca.wa.gov/coronavirus


Retro



MAGI retro

Oldest received date Cases to be worked

1/8/2021 23



MEDS email: 

AskMAGI@hca.wa.gov

Managed Care questions: 

HCAMCPrograms@hca.wa.gov

Email verification: 

Apple@hca.wa.gov

Data requests: 

HCAData@hca.wa.gov

Questions 

mailto:AskMAGI@hca.wa.gov
mailto:HCAMCPrograms@hca.wa.gov
mailto:Apple@hca.wa.gov
mailto:HCAData@hca.wa.gov

